
Hi All, 
 
The proposed motion below was adopted at the March 24, 2009, MCCPTA Delegates 
Assembly. This adopted motion will be added to the MCCPTA website and posted to the 
Bulletin Listserv 
 
Kay Romero 
MCCPTA President 
____________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
MOTION REGARDING CURRICULAR FEES 
 
Students are entitled to a free public education. As MCPS and the Board of Education 
review changes to the policies and/or procedures regarding curricular fees, MCCPTA 
wants to ensure that these changes do not result in any reduction in the level of services 
as it relates to any of the following: 
 
1- the quality of instruction, 
2- the quality of the curriculum, 
3- the assortment of course offerings, 
4- the level of student achievement. 
 
MCCPTA, parents and students should be notified of any proposed changes to policies 
and/or procedures regarding curricular fees. These stakeholders should have an 
opportunity to provide public comment before any new procedures are put into place. 


